
 

   

 
28th July, 2017                                                                                                      Cir/17-18/13                       
Dear Parents, 

• Saturday, 29th July, 2017 will be a holiday for classes Mont. Blue to II and working for 
III to XII. 

• The Investiture Ceremony was held on Thursday, 27th July, 2017 during the morning 
assembly. The Student Council for the year 2017-2018 took the oath administered by our 
principal ma’am. Students were embellished with badges. 

• We are glad to share that the school will be starting Violin classes for the students of 
classes V to IX. The students who are interested in learning violin may give their consent 
by 5th August, 2017 to their respective class teachers. Please note that the students have 
to buy their own violin for the same. 

• No cash should be handed over to anyone else for the purchase of school diary, School 
Magazine and Spirals. Parents are requested to deposit the money only in the 
account branch. If, the parents hand over the cash to someone else school won’t 
be responsible in that case. 

• Parents will buy the textbooks, notebooks and other stationery items from the open 
market or from the book vendor Mr. Pulkit Jain. You may contact him on his mobile 
number: 9999099255. No sale of stationery items, books and notebooks will be 
done in the school premises. Parents are requested not to handover cash to 
anyone for the purchase of the same as the book, notebooks and stationery items 
will not be available at school. 

• Please make timely payment of the school fees.   
Samsara Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONSENT FORM for VIOLIN CLASSES 
 
I, Mr./Ms…………………………..........…… parent of …………………………………class………… give my consent to 
him/her to take violin classes in the school. I completely understand that I need to buy the violin 
for my ward.  
Regards, 
 
_______________ 
 
Parent’s Signature   
Date:  


